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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 
 
TOPIC:  Joint Group Training  
 
REFERENCE:  Written Question – Senator Carr  
 
QUESTION No.:  BI-206 
 
Is Joint Group Training funding under review?  Can you provide an update of the current review of 
Joint Group training?  Have recommendations been developed for the future of Joint Group 
Training?  Have the recommendations been provided to the Minister?  Have any decisions been 
made? 
 
ANSWER  
 
The Australian Government is conducting a scheduled review of the Joint Group Training 
Programme and the role of Group Training more broadly, in conjunction with state and territory 
governments. The review is being conducted by ACIL Allen Consulting. 
 
The final report of the review is yet to be finalised. As such, recommendations have not been 
provided to the Minister and decisions have not been made as at 30 June 2014.  
  
 


